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Park Point Small Area Plan Open House and Planning Commission Meeting Postponed 

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth Planning Division is postponing the previously scheduled Park
Point Small Area Plan open house on Tuesday, April 8, 2014 from 4:00 to 5:00 p.m. in room 303,
on the 3rd floor of Duluth City Hall. The Planning Commission meeting scheduled for the same
night at 5:00 p.m. is also postponed. The public will be notified once a new date has been
scheduled for both the open house and Planning Commission meeting. 

The Small Area Plan materials are available for review at
 

http://www.duluthmn.gov/planning/long-range-planning/small-area-plans/park-point-small-area-plan/
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